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WRITTEN QUESTIONS FROM COUNCILLORS  
 
The following questions have been received from Councillors and will be taken as 
read along with the written answer which will be included in an addendum that will be 
circulated at the meeting: 
 
 
(a) Councillor Barnett 

 
“Could the Chair of the Housing & New Homes Committee outline whether 
Hangleton Bottom would provide suitable land for much needed housing it were 
to be removed from the current East Sussex, South Downs and Brighton & 
Hove Waste and Minerals Plan?” 
 
Reply from Councillor Meadows – Chair of the Housing & New Homes 
Committee 
 

(b) Councillor Miller 
 
“Could Councillor Robins please clarify the Council’s legal position in regard to 
the staging of the annual Naked Bike Ride?” 
 
Reply from Councillor Robins – Chair of the Tourism, Development & 
Culture Committee 
 

(c) Councillor Sykes 
 
Please provide an update on the status of these BHCC fees and 
charges:               

 

 Highways and skip licence income against projections in Q1 2017-18  

 Highways hoarding licence income against projections in Q1 2017-18 

 Building control inspections income against projections in Q1 2017-18 

 Local Authority Land Charge Search fee income against projections in Q1 
2017-18 

 
Reply from Councillor Hamilton – Deputy Chair (Finance) of the Policy, 
Resources & Growth Committee 
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